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Chair Wilkin, Vice Chair White and Ranking Member Sweeney:  

I am writing to voice my extreme opposition to HB227. I can’t imagine how any sane person would want 

OH citizens to be able to carry a concealed weapon without a background check proper training!! Please 

oppose HB227. Thank you. 

 


